TORONTO AEROS MARK WOSZCZNA MEMORIAL SPRING CLASSIC TOURNAMENT REFUND POLICY 2026

Refund Policy Due to Public Health Declaration

The Toronto Aeros Youth Hockey Club will offer a full refund of fees paid for The Toronto Aeros
Mark Woszczna Memorial Spring Classic.

If any team cannot participate in the tournament due to restrictions of the Provincial Government,
Public Health Units or the OHF or GTHL.

Non Public Health Declaration Withdrawals

If your team is participating in the playoffs as of the scheduling date,
a full refund will be issued.

The Toronto Aeros Youth Hockey Club will offer partial refunds for fees paid to any team that
withdraws 30 days prior to the start of the tournament, unless the team is participating in the league
playoffs. Refunds will be issued via E-transfer or cheque.

Once the schedule has been released for the tournament there will be NO REFUNDS.



